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Thursday 8th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our learning about Oral health, Nursery children will have a 

practical learning experience of brushing their teeth. This will involve each 

child being supported to learn to brush their teeth independently.  

 

Each child will be given a new soft bristle toothbrush and use a children’s 

toothpaste. They will bring the toothbrush home after use to keep. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding this activity, please feel free to speak to 

any member of the nursery team. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ms. Florence 

Nursery Class Teacher 

 


